
 
Alert#P17-N-211(BA) 
September 14, 2017 

               Bureau of Detectives – Area North 
     

Business Alert 

 

 Armed Robberies of Businesses 
17th District (Albany Park) 

 
About the Crime: 
This alert gives notice of two recent Armed Robberies of businesses located within 
the boundaries of the 17th District (Albany Park). In both of these robberies, two 
offenders entered the business, one pointed a handgun at the store employee and 
announced a robbery, and both demanded money from the cash register. 
 
 Incident times and locations: 

• 3700 block of West Montrose Avenue on September 9, 2017 at 2:55 pm. 

• 3800 block of North Cicero Avenue on September 9, 2017 at 3:05 pm. 
 

About the Offenders: 

• Male White Hispanic, 18-20 years-old, 5'07 to 5'09, 150 to 170 pounds, hooded 
sweatshirt, ski mask 

• Male White or Male White Hispanic, 17 to 20 years-old, 5'04 to 5'07, 160-180 
pounds, hooded sweatshirt. 

 
What you can do: 

• Be aware of this crime and alert nearby businesses. 

• Pay special attention to any suspicious people or vehicles loitering in the area. 

• Have and maintain a working surveillance system. 

• Call 911 immediately and provide a detailed description of the offender(s) 
including any vehicle description and license plate information. 

 
 

If you have any information  
Contact the Bureau of Detectives – Area North 

(312) 744-8263 
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